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DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division SLif)erintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUI«
SGOD-2024-47

To                     Assistant schools Division superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors ~ (CID&SGOD)
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public and Thvate School Heads
Concerned SDO Personnel

Subject  :           PARTICIPATION  TO   THE   EARTH   DAY   2024  WITH   THE  THEME
PLANET VS. PLASTICS

Date April  19, 2024

In reference to the invitation letter of the Icocal Government Unit Digos City under
the Office of the City Greening Program will celebrate the Earth Day 2024 with the
theme "Planet vs.  Plastic. The Coastal Resource Management Division will conduct
simultaneous Coastal Clean Up Drives on three (3) coastal barangays at Brgy. Dawis,
Brgy. Cogon and Brgy. Aplaya of Digos City on April 20, 2024 at 5:30 am in the moming.

With this, all division personnel, teaching and non-teaching personnel are invited
to participate in the above-mentioned activity.

For immediate dissemination and information

For and in the ab
Schools Division Su

FRANCES JUDE D.
Administrative

Officer-In-

of the
tendent

ENDRAS
fficer V

]epEJ Schoc}!== "\'f=;Dn cf Digos Cit_`,

Enclosed: As stated.
SGOD/ DRRM/jtc

#:ng.- Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City (8002)
Teleptione mos.: (082} 553-8375; (082j 553-8396



Republic of the Philippines
Province of Davao del Sur

City of Digos
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April  16,  2024

Ms. MELANIE pLEnos EspAclo
Digos City Schcol  Division Superintendent
DepEd Digos Cfty

Dear Sir/ Ma'am:

Hugpong Digosefios!

We are celebrating Earth Day 2024 with the theme "Planct vs. Plastics".    As such
the  Coastal  Resource  Management  Division  under the  City Greening  Program  will  be  initiating
simultaneous Coastal Clean Up Drives on three (3) coastal barangays namely Brgy. Dawis, Brgy.
Cogon and Brgy. Aplaya of Digos City on April 20, 2024 @ 5:30 o'clock in the morning.

Anent  to  this,  the  activity  will  be  participated  by  different  group  volunteers,  national
government   agencies,   nonapvernment   organizations,   academe   and   other   institutions   in
partnership  with  the  Barangay  Officials  and  barangay  functionaries  of the  said  three  coastal
barangays.

In  connection  thereof,  the  undersigned  is  sincerely  inviting  you  together  with  your
members/ staff/ officers to join  and  participate on  this very important environmental  actMty.
Please be advised to bring garbage bags or empty sacks, extra t-shirt, hand gloves and refillable
water tumbler.  For more info you may contact us through mobile numbers 09918134547 (smart)
/ 09678753229 (globe).

Thank you very much and more power.

Yours in public service,

HON. ]OSEF F. CAGAS
Cfty Mayor
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